Your Ref: NSCB04/1

Ms Wendy Beggs NSCW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1
2 Franklin Street

BELFAST Our Ref: BPC-0094-12
BT2 8DQ

Date: 9™ January 2012

Dear Ms Beggs,

Re: Adam Strain

| refer to my letter dated 31%! August 2011 Ref: BPC-0004-11 in which the Inquiry
requested copies of all Renal Transplant Protocols in existence in Belfast City Hospital

from 1980 to present date.

By letter dated 25" October 2011, you advised that Belfast City Hospital has never

produced a written protocol for the peri-operative medical management of rena
transplant recipients but has followed a standardised practice in line with the

recommendations of the Renal Association and the British Transplant Society at the

time. | would be grateful if you would provide the Inquiry with copies of the
aforementioned recommendations.

| look forward to receiving the requested information by 16" January 2012.

Yours sincerely,
Brian Cullen
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry
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